The Women's Place had a reassessment mmeeting last Friday,

Ist June. The decisions taken at that meeting were as follows:

- I) Annette is resigning from co-ordinating the Women's Place but will continue to work there for the next few weeks with the other women involved.
- 2) Four women expressed an interest in working in the Women's Place on a paid basis.
- 3) It was decided that the Women's Place would specialise in setting up and organising:
  - a) a women's Library
  - b) a women's Information Centre

in conjunction with these plans we would require the use of the front Women's Room once more.

Initially it is envisaged that one woman would be employed by the Women's Place, on apart time basis as general co-ordinator of the Women's Place; a second woman would be employed, also part time as Library co-ordinator; the other two women would work with the paid workers as co-ordinators of the information centre, and would not be paid, initially at any rate.

The Women's Place will take specific responsibility for the library but will work with other women's groups in organising, maintaining and developing the information centre. (The Women's Health Group; Lesbian Collective; Rape Crisis Service; Churchfield Women's Action Group; any other women's organisations interested and also women working in areas where they have access to relevant information.) A workshop will be organised over the next few weeks with the above to discuss these plans.

We are at present looking into the area of financing the project and with this in mind are putting together proposals for funding from:

The Council for the Status of Women.

The European Women's Enterprises Fund.

Women's Committees of Trade Unions.

and any other organisations which might be able to offer us funding. We will also be working independently on funding: a collection throughout the feminist bookweek; a raffle; socials etc.